
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

11th February 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

This is a reminder for you and your child to complete the Y8 options form. 

The GCSE Options form deadline is Friday 19th February.  

If we don't not receive your form on time, your child might not get the options of their choice.  

If you have not received the link, please email options@littleilford.org with your child's name 
and form class.  

More info can be found on https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-
parents/parents/gcse-options-evening 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mohammed Ahmad 

 

Pastoral Achievement Leader - Year 8 
ICT Teacher 
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